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Let's be honest here. This huge ship is taking so long to turn that it's too late now. It may 
be a big job etc, but yeah I've jumped into my rescue boat and abandoned your "ACCC 
let's research" ship. See you and enjoy your stuck rudder ride.
Here's a prime question for you. In towns like Kerang and Swan Hill, why is farmland with 
water rights continuing to be converted and used for residential housing, but the water 
right kept in place and shared with these domestic properties to water their gardens?
Seriously!
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